CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

December 4, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Members of the City Council:

1 am submitting for your approval the RE-APPOINTMENT of Thomas nguette of
New Bedford, MA as a Deputy Shellfish Warden for the City of New Bedford "
Department of Public Infrastructure This term will expire in November of 2021.

I have attached corres pondence to support the reason for this request.
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
Jonathan F. Mitckell, Mayor

To: Jonathan Mitchell, Mayor
From: Jamie Ponte, Commissioner
Date: November 30, 2018

Subject: New Shellfish Officers

Departmem of Public Infrastructure
Jamie Ponte
Commlssmner

Water
Wastewater
Highways

Engineermg _

Cemeterles

Park Mamteuance
Forestry

Energy

This is to advise you that Thomas Ringuette has been performing his duties as Deputy Shellfish

Wardens and will continue to do so upen reappomtment

For your convenience, an appointment letter has been drafted and is attached. Please send signed
letter to the City Clerk in order to have him sworn in. Thank You
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